

August 25, 1998

Memorandum

To:

Ron Stone, Proposal Development Team

CC:

Mark Andrews, Marketing

From:
Lori Stewart, Account Executive

Date:

August 25, 1998

Re:

Proposal Documents

I've been giving serious thought to our proposal documents, and I believe they can be significantly more effective.  Here's a high-level look at how our proposals stand right now:  RD contract.doc 
Confidential

Stone Marketing Services: Who We Are
Development of Wayne Telecom Marketing Program
Specifications
What We Will Deliver
Project Assumptions
Creative, Design and Production
Copywriting and Editing Services
General Schedule
Estimate
Billing
Terms and Conditions


Two significant elements need to be changed. The first is we need a stronger customer focus – especially in the Project Assumptions section. This needs to be recast as a "win-win" section, showing the customer benefits associated with our assumptions. As it stands right now, it reads as if we're just itching to hit the customer with surcharges whenever he or she steps out of line. 
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